RICK SCOTT
GOVERNOR

ELIZABETH DUDEK
SECRETARY

July 1, 2015

Charlotte Mather Taylor

VP Gov't Relations & Public/Community Affairs
North Broward Hospital District

d/b/a Broward Health Medical Center

303 SE 17" Street

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33316

Re: CON Action Number 10387
Dear Ms. Taylor:

Receipt is acknowledged of the response to omissions on behalf of North Broward
Hospital District d/b/a Broward Health Medical Center to establish a new pediatric kidney
transplantation program at Broward Health Medical Center in District 10, Broward County,
Florida, Organ Transplant Service Area 4.

Based on the information provided, your application has been deemed complete, effective
June 24, 2015.

A decision on your proposal will be rendered no later than August 21, 2015, authorized in
Chapter 59C-1.010(3)(d), Florida Administrative Code. A decision will be rendered in
writing in the form of a transmittal letter and a State Agency Action Report.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (850) 412-4345.

Sincerely,

LeE—

Steve Love
Health Services and Facilities Consultant
Certificate of Need

cc:  Broward Regional Health Planning Council, Inc.
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